

Hubbard Exempted Village School District

"Developing the next generation of lifelong learners."



Inviting the Community to Shape the Future of Education at Hubbard Exempted Village School District!

Dear Members of the Hubbard Community,

We are thrilled to extend a warm invitation to each and every one of you to play an integral role in shaping the future of education in the Hubbard Exempted Village School District. Your insights and perspectives are invaluable to us, and we are excited to embark on this collaborative journey toward an even stronger educational experience.

At Hubbard Exempted Village School District, we believe that planning for the future is indispensable. A strategic plan serves as a roadmap, guiding us toward our collective vision of fostering an environment where every student can flourish. It enables us to identify areas of improvement, align our resources effectively, and set achievable goals that propel us towards continued success.

Your participation in this endeavor is paramount. We recognize the unique insights that each member of our community brings to the table. As parents and guardians, you intimately understand the needs and aspirations of your children. As educators, you have the first-hand experience of what truly works in the classroom. As students, you possess a fresh and vital perspective on your own learning journey. As community members, you possess unique insights and first hand experiences that can identify specific challenges and opportunities within the school district. Your voices hold the power to create a more effective, relevant and successful educational experience for all stakeholders.

By participating in our strategic planning survey, you have the chance to make your voice heard, to contribute to a collective vision that reflects the aspirations of our entire community. Your feedback will provide us with the necessary information to prioritize our broader goals, allocate resources effectively, and ensure that our strategies are aligned with the values and needs of our students and families.

Inclusion and collaboration are at the heart of our efforts. We encourage you to share your thoughts, suggestions, and aspirations for our school district's future throughout this planning process. Your input will be used to chart a course that embraces innovation and excellence.

Thank you for being an essential part of Hubbard Exempted Village School District's journey. Together, we can build an educational experience that empowers our students and prepares them for a dynamic and ever-changing world. Your participation in this strategic planning process is a testament to our shared commitment to the success and well-being of our entire community.

Let's shape the future together!

Warm regards,

Hubbard Exempted Village School District